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Niagara Orleans Regional Land Improvement Corporation
6311 Inducon Corporate Drive, Suite One

Sanborn, NY 14132-9099

716-278-8760
Fax 716-278-87569


Dear Realtor,
On behalf of the Niagara Orleans Regional Land Improvement Corporation (NORLIC), we would like to offer you the opportunity to join us in the revitalization efforts taking place in some of our most distressed neighborhoods.  NORLIC, also known as the land bank, is a not-for-profit entity whose mission is to eliminate blight in Niagara and Orleans counties.  We receive properties in that are tax-delinquent and prepare them for a return to productive tax status.  NORLIC receives its funding from grants and revenues generated through the sale of land bank owned properties.  All monies received by NORLIC are reinvested in the community.  
NORLIC’s mission calls for intervention in parts of our communities that have often been forgotten, or which have experienced disinvestment.  These areas are where we work to restore community fabric, and bring about new development. NORLIC is seeking the assistance of real-estate professionals that will be able to assist us with the promotion and sale of property.  
If this opportunity interests you, we ask that you reply to this letter with a proposed cost structure for your services. If you have any questions regarding this correspondence please contact me directly at matthew.chavez@niagaracounty.com or 716-278-8751

Warm Regards,

Matthew Chavez
Project Manager
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